
UPDATED 
TK Schools Breakfast and Lunch Program During COVID-19 Closure

 
 

Thornapple Kellogg Schools will offer free breakfast and lunch during this 
period of unprecedented closure. Meals will be provided for children 18 and 
younger, or 26 and younger with a disability, during this mandatory closure. 
We will provide meals for each day of the week. 
 
Meals will be provided in “drive-through” fashion behind Thornapple Kellogg 
Middle School. This process is intended to minimize the amount of contact 
between servers and participants.  
 
Food will be delivered directly to your vehicle at the curb. Meal service 
begins Monday, March 16, 2020. 
 
Meals for Tuesday through Thursday may be picked up Monday; meals for 
Friday through Monday may be picked up Thursday. Pick up times will be 
3:30 to 5:30 p.m. at Thornapple Kellogg Middle School, 10375 Green 
Lake Rd. at the loading dock at the rear of the building. Please use the 
service drive to reach the loading dock area. 
 
Beginning March 23, 2020 meals will also be distributed at Yankee 
Springs Mobile Home Community (Wayland) and Freeport District 
Library on Mondays and Thursdays from 3:30 to 5:30pm. 
 
Please complete the on-line survey if your child or children could benefit 
from meals during this time, in order for the school to plan accordingly. 
 
If your child is in need of special dietary accommodations, please email 
Jessica Endres at jendres@tkschools.org 
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